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Subject: RE: Material Storage Building (1631 Arcadian Avenue) Plan Modification

Some people who received this message don't often get email from slicia. zewicki@wisconsin.gov. Learn why this is

R e )

important
B

Justin,

After a cursory review of the draft plan modification request for the material storage building, it appears

that the department would likely approve the request. If the applicant decides to submit the plan
modification request to the department for review, please include the following:
e The applicant’s name and address
e A plan sheet with the location of the proposed storage building
e The letter and plan sheet under the seal of a licensed professional engineer as required by NR
500.05(4), Wis. Adm. Code

Please be aware that due to staff shortages, department reviews may take longer than 90 days.
Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Alicia Zewicki
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From: Justin Bush <jbush@gil >

Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 2:52 PM

To: Zewicki, Alicia M - DNR < i />
Cc: Kevin Bugel <! | >

Subject: Material Storage Building (1631 Arcadian Avenue) Plan Modification

Alicia,

Please find attached the first draft of the plan modification for the proposed material storage building
(1631 Arcadian Avenue) within the extents of the former Arcadian Avenue Landfill. | have included
specifics of the site background and project summary, as well as a summary of our methane assessment
and the current design specifications. As we discussed, if it would be possible to be issued a preliminary
letter that could be presented to the City of Waukesha Planning Committee stating that exemption
would most likely be approved, that would be fantastic. The committee meets on the last day of the
month, so if it would be possible to have that as the turnaround for the draft, this would be greatly
appreciated. Ifthere is any additional information that could help expedite this process, please do not
hesitate to contact us.
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fustin Bush
Staff Professional
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